From: michael seltzer [mseltzer@firststerling.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2005 3:33 PM

To: Comments, Regs

Dear Mister:

Thanks to the Community Reinvestment Act my neighborhood has improved greatly. Its awfully nice to have a bank branch and a full size neighborhood grocery store within walking distance.

Please dont cut funding !!!

Michael Seltzer Flushing, New York

Confidential Information: This e-mail message and any attachments are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately reply to the sender, and delete the message from your e-mail system. Thank You.